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REQUEST FOR FINAL COMMENTS ON REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO THE
SECRETARY OF STATE’S CONSULTATION LETTER OF 16 JULY 2020

Archaeological Find with the World Heritage Site

It is our contention that the recent Archaeological finds within the World Heritage site of Stonehenge further
demonstrate the need for careful consideration when looking at the proposed Tunnel option in that even more
archaeology is likely to come to light and possibly be destroyed and/ or lost forever should the current proposal
go ahead un altered.

We feel therefor that a longer bored tunnel would be preferable, one which does not enter or exit in such an
Archaeological sensitive environment.
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